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Please note that due to the amount of personal sensitive information 

contained within this representation it has been necessary for it to be 

de-published following the close of the examination. The unredacted 

version is being retained by the Planning Inspectorate and will be 

considered by the Examining Authority in making their recommendation 

to the Secretary of State. The unredacted version will also be forwarded 

to the Secretary of State alongside the Examining Authority’s 

recommendation report to consider as part of making the decision on 

the case. Please see our Privacy Notice for further information on how 

we handle data submitted to us.   

 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/ni-privacy-statement.pdf

